
SUMMARY 
REGULAR MEETING OF CITY OF SAGINAW COUNCIL HELD  

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2008, 6:30 P.M. COUNCIL CHAMBER, CITY HALL 
 
 

Granted personal appearances to Earl Jesse and Clint Bryant. 
Reappointed Dorothy Allen to the STARS Board and Wallace J. Hill to the Downtown 

Development Authority. 
At Mayor’s request, appointed Marcia J. Conaway and David M. Shooltz to the Riverfront 

Development Commission. 
Heard Council reports from City/County/School Liaison Committee, Saginaw Economic 

Development Corporation, MBS Airport Board, the Collaborative Board, Urban Core Mayors and 
Precinct Committee. 

Heard management update on a Committee to review the City’s Tax Structure, 
repurposing of the Andersen Water Park, Public Safety Recruitment Task Force Report and 
Equal Employment Opportunity Report. 

Approved agreements with Maximus, Inc., J.R. Heineman & Sons, Inc. and Bendzinski & 
Company. 

Conveyed property at MBS Airport to Tittabawassee Township by Quit Claim Deed and 
authorized the Mayor to sign the deed and related documents.   

Amended the 2008/09 SEDC budget to accept carryover funds from prior years.   
 Issued purchase orders to Computer Management Technologies, Non-Destructive 
Testing Group, P. K. Contracting, Inc. (Increase), ESRI, Inc., CAD & Graphic Supply, and John 
Deere Company,  
 Adopted ordinance to amend official map by adding Norman Little Plank Road signs 
along E. Genesee Ave. 
 
 
Diane M. Herman 
City Clerk 
 
Note:  The complete Council Minutes may be found on the City’s website at www.saginaw-
mi.com or in the City Clerk’s Office, 1315 S. Washington, Saginaw, Michigan.   


